
The Music Bus are taking new student enrolments for Term 1. The program is open now and we 

ready to enrol your child. Running weekdays at School. The Music Bus have limited availability in 

Singing, Keyboard, Guitar, Drum and Ukulele and so it is advised to enrol asap.  

 

The Music Bus is a wonderful music program that many of our students are already enjoying – a 

brilliant and cost-effective way for students to get fun and specialist music lessons without parents 

having to travel all over the area after school. Cost of lessons is only $20 per week (Drums $22). 

If you’re interested in your child having music lessons through The Music Bus, check out their 

website at www.themusicbus.com.au or call 1300 168 742  
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